
President’s Message September/October 

Mac Club Membership 

Due to the COVID-19 shutdown, the Mac Club was closed most of last 
year and the first half of this year, 2021. As a result, the club’s services, 
classes, and access to the Learning Center was not available during this 
time. As we are approaching our annual membership renewal drive, the 
Board of Directors has considered the operating circumstances of this 
year.


The Board is pleased to announce that once again all Mac Club members 
will have their term of membership extended through the end of year 2022. 
If you were a member in 2020 or joined in 2021 your term of membership 
is extended through December 31, 2022. No action is required on your 
part. 


The Board and all our volunteers want to thank the members for their 
enthusiastic return to the lab and participation in our classes since 
reopening.


Gene Hollaway

President, Mac Club


